
Aspens to be more prolific
A multiphase project encompassing approximately 2,391 acres of
National Forest aspen stands will be restored by the US Forest
Service in the Tahoe Basin. The greatest number of stands is
in the West Shore’s watershed.

The  degradation  stems  from  grazing  and  fire  suppressions
stunting the natural aspen stand regeneration, plus conifers
encroaching on the stands.

A  full  description  of  the  project  is  at
http://www.fs.fed.us/r5/ltbmu/projects/.
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